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I have been against the cruel dog racing industry for years.  I attended the dog races 

when I was young, having no idea what I was actually supporting.  Being a proud 

Oregonian, I greatly appreciate that Oregon banned dog racing years ago.  I had no 

idea that this still allowed Oregonians to bet on these races all over the world.  That is 

absolutely wrong, and I, along with my family and friends, support this bill.  Thank 

you. 


